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Dear Parents, 
 
 
We are delighted to be able to invite you once again to celebrate the month of the Rosary 
in October.  
We celebrate the months of October and May by praying the Rosary together. In October, 
we warmly invite anyone who would like to say a decade of the Rosary together at 8.35am 
in the prayer area at the front of the school. 
The Rosary will be led by either the RE council or members of staff. Feel free to bring your 
own Rosary but we do have rosaries if you do not have one. 
 
It is a lovely way to start the day and a good time for some quiet and reflection before the 
new day begins.  
 
We warmly welcome as many of you as possible to join us in this special prayer time. 
Please do not worry if you do not know what to say, it is all about coming together during 
this month. 
 
Please try and support this special time in which we can pause to reflect as a community. 
 
 
God Bless, 
 
Mrs Pigot and Mr Cassidy 
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